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The Inyo National Forest invites you to take a look at the enclosed report on the the first 
five years of implementing the its Land and Resource Management Plan (Forest Plan). 
It is important that you are kept up-to-date on the management of your Forest, and the 
accomplishments that have been made. 

The Inyo Forest Plan, released in August 1988, charts a course for managing the Forest 
for a ten to fifteen year period. It is our contract with you, the people we serve, to 

-.,;,:~ manage the outstanding resources and ecosystems of this Forest in an integrated 
manner so we can achieve a balance of uses. 

As always, we welcome your comments and ideas, to improve the stewardship of the 
Inyo National Forest. 

Sincerely 

~ 
Forest Supervisor 
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